



CIRCULAR

Grades: IV-V

DPSG67/CIR/002/2024-25

Date: 31st March 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

As part of our continuous efforts to enhance the academic experience for our students, we are pleased to announce the introduction of a third language curriculum at our school for grades IV and V.

The ability to communicate proficiently in multiple languages is becoming increasingly important in today's interconnected world. Recognizing this, we believe that providing our students with the opportunity to learn a third language will not only broaden their cultural horizons but also equip them with valuable skills that will serve them well in their personal and professional lives.

From the academic year 2024-25, students of grades IV and V will have the option to choose a third language. Fill in the form attached below to opt for a third language for your ward.

Choice of Third Language

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your partnership in your child's education.

Warm Regards Sangeeta Dhamija **Principal**

